
From: Jennifer Kalk <jenkalk100@gmail.com> 
Date: April 12, 2022 at 11:28:33 PM PDT 
To: "Holstine, Clay" <clayholstine@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 
Subject: Use of piglet’s for testing 

 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I am very much against, in fact horrified that Bristol Myers Squibb is applying for a permit to use baby 
pigs for testing heart medications.  This cannot be allowed!! 
 
Please forward my email to the entire Planning Commission and make my request and comment public 
by making it part of the “Public Documents” for this permit application. 
 
Thank you  
 
Jennifer Kalk 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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